
 
Legal Notice 

 
October 16, 2013 
 

Notice of Special Meeting 
 

The Todd County Board of Commissioners will be holding a Special Meeting to discuss the topic of early 
retirement for elected officials. 
 
The meeting will take place on Monday, October 21, 2013 at 9:00 am in the Commissioners Board Room, 215 
1st Avenue South, Long Prairie, MN 56347. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Todd County Administration 
 

County Administration 

 
Todd County Administration 

215 1st Avenue South Suite 300 
Long Prairie, MN 56347 

Phone: 320-732-6447 
 

 
 
 


